View this email in a browser.



CRUSADER CORNER

News & updates for everyone in our Holy Cross family



Reopening Plans for the 2020-2021 School Year

Holy Cross High School will reopen its doors for the 2020-2021 school year on August 31st for our 9th graders and September 1st for the rest of our students. The health and safety of our students, faculty, and staff drives all decision making and protocols above all else. The school has put forth a framework for learning that ensures best practices for the intellectual, spiritual, and social/emotional growth of all our students in both this current societal paradigm and in the years ahead. Watch our recent virtual <u>Town Meeting</u> to learn more about our Reopening Plan.



Holy Cross High School Hosts 49th Annual Commencement Exercises The Class of 2020's Graduation Day finally arrived. Administration, faculty, students and parents were in attendance for the ceremony, which took place in the school's parking lot. Watch the full presentation on our Facebook page.



Academic Excellence Celebrated Academic Excellence was celebrated this year with a virtual version of our annual Honors Convocation. Administrators and faculty members recognized the students and their academic achievements during the past school year. Watch the full presentation here.



School Community Welcomes Incoming Freshmen Class

HC faculty and students welcomes the newest members of the Crusader family to campus. Members of the class of 2024 and their parents/guardians attended a special introductory presentation, toured their new surroundings and made a few new friends. We had a great time welcoming them to campus and look forward to seeing them again later in the month. View more photos from the event.



Join our Holy Cross Family for the 2020-2021 School Year President, Dr. Thomas C. Pellegrino and Director of Enrollment Management, Terri Ann Parks, will host an info session for prospective students and parents/guardians who are interested in enrolling at Holy Cross High School for the 2020-2021 academic year and would like to learn more about the benefits of a Holy Cross education on Friday, August 21st at 10:00am. At this event, Mrs. Parks, our administrators and current students will answer your questions about Holy Cross and assist you with beginning the application process. Please <u>register</u> for this event.

Be a Part of an Important Time in Our School's History

Whether we are physically together or virtually connecting from home, we deliver on the charge to offer a transformative educational experience imbued with hope, diligence, values, character and intellect. This was the case when we first opened our doors and remains true to this day. It is strong enough to take on any challenges thrown our way.

We can not accomplish this without your help. Please consider making a gift to Holy Cross High School so that we can cover the innumerable items supported by our operating budget. With your help, we can

- maintain our guaranteed tuition and financial aid models which allow our families to plan for their
- four years at Holy Cross
- pay our utility bills and keep the lights on • purchase supplies such as hand sanitizer and other necessary classroom equipment
- retain our exceptional faculty, staff and coaches and provide them with professional development and teaching tools
- pay our utility bills and keep the lights on
- invest in learning management systems and technology that enhance traditional classroom instruction

Please consider a one-time or monthly donation. EVERY GIFT MATTERS, regardless of size. A monthly contribution of \$10, \$25, \$50 or \$100 would make a huge difference. Here's to a happy and healthy year for us all.

CRUSADER CORNER PREVIOUS ISSUES

<u>July 2020</u>

June 2020 Issue

May 2020 Issue

March 2020 Issue

April 2020 Issue

Andrew Shea '06 Announced

as Director of Athletics

MORE NEWS

Fourth Quarter Honor Roll

Amber Bromley '20 is Air Force Bound

Matriculation Listing for the Class of 2020

QUICKLINKS

Support Holy Cross Refer a Student Submit a Class Note Alumni Home Page Parent Home Page <u>Update Your Information</u> <u>Admissions</u> Apply to HC School Calendar <u>Athletics</u>











CRUSADER CORNER, Vol. 5, Issue 2 August 2020

HOLY CROSS HIGH SCHOOL 587 Oronoke Road • Waterbury, CT 06708 • 203.757.9248 <u>Unsubscribe</u> from this eNotice.